

St Robert of Newminster Catholic School and Sixth Form College



Biddick Lane, Washington, Tyne & Wear, NE38 8AF

Tel: (0191) 716 1700 Fax: (0191) 415 3801 Email: school@str.bwcet.com

Head Teacher: Mr. D. Juric **Chair of Governors:** Mr. G. Moorhouse

Friday 18th September 2020

Dear Parents and Carers

Our intake evening for prospective Year 7 pupils for September 2021, which was scheduled for later this month, will not be able to go ahead as planned, for obvious reasons.

We are disappointed not to be able to meet you all in the way we would have liked to, and we realise just how important a decision, choices about next year are for you and your children. Therefore, we will be populating this space on the website with all the necessary information about the school, what it can offer, and any relevant details regarding the application process. Please check back towards the end of next week for updates.

If you do have any pressing questions in the meantime, please feel free to contact the school on the phone number or email given at the top of this letter. We look forward to being able to share with you soon an insight into our school, and what makes St Robert's such a special place.

With my sincere best wishes

Mr D Juric Head Teacher

















